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News on Selection of Next Director of Divinity School of Chung Chi College
(19-6-2013)

The Chairperson of Search Committee received an email on 23th May from Rev. Prof.
Wan Sze Kar on his withdrawal from the selection process of the next Director
because of personal reasons. Although the Chairperson of Search Committee asked
Prof. Wan to re-consider his decision, Prof. Wan re-confirmed his withdrawal on 17th
June by email. In the special Theological Council meeting on the same day, the
Theological Council accepted Prof. Wan’s withdrawal with regret. The Theological
Council resolved to start another round of recruitment in mid September 2013. Please
continue to pray for the process.
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